
From: Young, Patrick 
Sent: 8/17/2012 10:51:19 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: potential CPUC additional site visits in PG&E service territory 

Hi Erik, 

Thank you for the call and making the tour inquiries we just discussed. 1 had a look at our 
calendar and want to list some specific dates for you to work with. 

Sep 28, Oct 12, and Oct 19 are all Fridays that seem relatively open for us. I look forward to 
hearing from you. 

Regards, 

Patrick 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 10:19 AM 
To: Young, Patrick 
Subject: RE: potential CPUC additional site visits in PG&E service territory 

Patrick, How about sometime between 10-11 or 4-5 on Friday? Erik 

From: Young, Patrick fmailto:Patrick.Younq@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:59 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: potential CPUC additional site visits in PG&E service territory 
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HI Erik, 

I will be busy this afternoon attending hearings but I certainly would like to speak to you soon. 
Does anytime Thursday or Friday work? 

Thank you, 

Regards, 

Patrick 

Patrick Young , Regulatory Analyst 

Generation and Transmission Planning 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco CA 94102 

415 703 5357 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) ImaiitoiEBJt @pqe.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 5:35 PM 
To: Peterson, Rachel A. 
Cc: Young, Patrick 
Subject: RE: potential CPUC additional site visits in PG&E service territory 

Patrick, 
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I'd be happy to help. I got a message yesterday to call you and I've been meaning to follow-
up. Gateway is probably the best bet if you want to tour a relatively new CCGT facility. It's 
an easy drive and located in Oakley. Let's chat. I'm tied up tomorrow morning, but could call 
you at 1:30 or 2:00 if that would be convenient. 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

From: Peterson, Rachel A. fmailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 1:03 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Cc: Young, Patrick 
Subject: potential CPUC additional site visits in PG&E service territory 

Greetings Erik, 

Having enjoyed our tour of the PG&E GCC, Vacaville substation, and solar PV installation, the 
Generation and Transmission Planning team is interested in a possible additional site visit to a 
generating facility (such as CCGT or a recently installed CHP) somewhere in PG&E's service 
territory. Patrick Young is a new addition to our team, and is going to coordinate the next 
potential tour. This e-mail is to make the introduction, and start ideas flowing - Patrick has 
collected some initial thoughts from our team. 
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If another PG&E contact is more appropriate, please feel free to forward. Many thanks for 
assisting us with this. 

With regards, 

Rachel 

Rachel Peterson 

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division 

(415) 703-2872 

Rachel.Peterson@cpuc.ca.gov 

Stay informed about CPUC's interconnection activities at 
http://www.cpuc.ca.qov/PUC/enerqy/Procurement/LTPP/rule21.htm. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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